
California Academy of Sciences 
Pre-Visit Health Self-Screening 

Your safety is our priority. In order to enter the Academy, all guests must 
complete this health self-screening: 

• Do not enter the Academy facility if public health guidance
recommends that you or a member of your party should either
quarantine or isolate due to COVID-19 or if you are currently ill with
another communicable illness such as the flu.

• Use this calculator to determine if you or a member of your party
should isolate or quarantine, and find further details on isolation and
quarantine from the State of California here.

If you should not enter the Academy, Academy staff are happy to help you 
reschedule your visit for another day. 

Thank you for helping keep the Academy safe for everyone! For more 
information, please visit our website. 

https://covid19.ca.gov/quarantine-and-isolation/
https://www.calacademy.org/safety
https://caconnected.cdph.ca.gov/agent/?id=24

